
6th September2021Dear Parents and Carers,
What a fantastic first week our children have had! They have settled back in to the 
school routine exceptionally well! Thank you for ensuring that the children have the 
full school uniform on, they look very smart and are have shown us this week how 
proud they are to be part of our school community. I am aware that some people are 
still waiting for uniform to arrive from our new supplier. If you are having any 
difficulties please speak to either Mrs Hartley or Mrs Ordano in the school office.  
Unfortunately we have had already had a positive COVID case. Please can I ask that 
you be extra vigilant when you are bringing your child to school and try to maintain 
your social distance. We will continue to follow our risk assessment which can be 
found here to reduce the risk of transmission. If you have any worries or concerns 
please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 
Thank you, as always , for your continued support.
Mrs Booth

10th September2021

Nursery Parents 
Please can you ensure that all 
admissions forms are returned to 
school by Monday morning. 

After school clubs:
Next week we have some after 
school clubs starting:
Monday: 3-4pm
Rugby for year 4, 5 & 6. 
Liturgical Dance for Year 3 & 4

Wednesday: 3-4pm
Football for Year 4 & 5 by 
Soccer Stars, cost £4 per 
session. 3-4pm

Thursday: 3-4pm
Choir for Year 4, 5& 6 

Please note all children must be 
picked up by an adult at 4pm. 

Contact Details:
If your contact details have changed 
over the holidays, please can you 
update them at the office. Please 
note 3 emergency contacts are 
required.

Asthma/medicines:
If your child has an inhaler or requires 
regular medicine under a health care plan, 
please can you ensure that it is brought to 
school on Monday and is in date.

Sacramental Programme
The Sacramental program will be 
starting this term. More 
information will be sent out next 
week. 


